nadine.brandtner@wbfsh.com

Subject: FW: nomination election member to the board

From: Davy Schruers <davy.schruers@bwp.be>

Sent: 09 September 2025 16:55 **To:** nadine.brandtner@wbfsh.com

Cc: Rudi Eerdekens <Rudi.Eerdekens@bwp.be>; Stephan Kelchtermans <stephan.kelchtermans@telenet.be>

Subject: nomination election member to the board

Dear Members of the Board,

With this letter, we are honored to once again put forward Mr. Stephan Kelchtermans as a candidate for Vice President of the WBFSH Board. In support of the executive responsibilities, the Board may also continue to rely on the expertise of Mr. Rudi Eerdekens, representing the BWP Secretariat.

Over the past years, we have endeavored to raise the standards of financial management within the Board, ensuring greater transparency and accountability. We have critically, yet always constructively and in the best interest of the WBFSH, assessed whether proposed projects were financially viable and whether they could bring sustainable added value to the Federation.

It is our firm intention to continue working in this spirit in the years ahead. Through collaboration, professionalism, and a shared vision, we are convinced that together we can further strengthen the role and visibility of the WBFSH within the international equestrian community.

With kind regards,

Davy Schruers, Secretary BWP Member of the board BWP



GSM: +32(0)477 594 504

BELGIAN WARMBLOOD - BWP v.z.w. / Waversebaan 99 / 3050 OUD-HEVERLEE / België T +32 (0) 16 47 99 80 / E info@belgian-<u>warmblood.com</u> http://www.belgian-warmblood.com IBAN: BE40 7364 0368 4863 / BIC CODE: KREDBEBB / BTW-TVA: BE 0410346424 / RPR LEUVEN